We were off and running as Virginia's newest V-8 club. Even with weather conditions not the best we had 14 people in attendance. We started our first meeting getting aquainted to one another. We then went over what the V-8 (lub is all about. By now we got thirsty and broke for refresment. We then viewed slides of three eastern regional meets and the 1978 Tulsa national meet coming up this summer. Electing our first officers was left for last, they are as follows:

President- Nike Gall Fairfax, Va.
V- Pres. Walt Richmond Warrenton, Va.
Secretary Pob Guthrie Springfield, Va.
Treasurer Hank Amster Fairfax, Va.

Presidents First Message:

Since this is new far me as is the club, we will have to grow together. I will try to do all I can to make this one of the best regional groups in America. Before I go any Futher I want say without Arnold Lees idea we would not be a regional group. This man is a 100% V-Ser. He is national safety director first job of this kind. This is the third club he belongs. He will be getting membership card number I as we owe our new club to him. Thank you Arnold.

WE ARE SENDING MEMBERSHIP
APPLICATION FOR 1978. PLEASE
MAKE OUR CLUB STRONG.
JOIN NOW!

COMING EVENTS:

MARCH: 7- V-8 MEETING 7:30 MIKE GALL

18-FREDRICK, MD. INDOOR FLEA MARKET

18-RICHMOND VA. FLEA
MARKET + AUCTION

MEETING PLACE CLOSE

TO FAIRFAX. IF YOU KNOW

OF ANY PLEASE LET US

KNOW ESPECIALLY IF IT IS

FREE TO US.

WE WANT TO KNOW WHAT

YOU WANT TO DO IN THE FOLLOWING
MONTH PLEASE COME TO MESTING
AND GIVE YOUR THOUHTS.

